
 

 

INFORMATION 

Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline:               
Proposed Revised Access Arrangement  

DISCLOSURE OF TECHNICAL ASSESSMENT REPORT 
The Economic Regulation Authority has today published a technical assessment report in 
respect of the Proposed Revised Access Arrangement for the Dampier to Bunbury Natural 
Gas Pipeline.  The report has been released in a redacted form and is available on the 
Authority’s website. 

BACKGROUND 

DBNGP (WA) Transmission Pty Ltd (DBP) submitted its revised access arrangement 
proposal for the Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline on 1 April 2010.  The Authority 
engaged Halcrow Pacific Pty Ltd to provide technical services in support of the assessment 
of the DBP proposal.  The assessment was conducted under the National Gas Law and the 
National Gas Rules, implemented under the National Gas Access (WA) Act 2009. 

Proposed revised access arrangement 

The Authority made its draft decision on DBP’s proposed revised access arrangement for 
the DBNGP on 14 March 2011.  DBP submitted its amended revised access arrangement 
proposal on 18 April 2011 and public submissions are due on 20 May 2011.  The relevant 
documents can be found on the Authority’s website. 

 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Rasmus Moerch 
A/Assistant Director 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Greg Watkinson 
Chief Executive Officer 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 
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CHAIRMAN 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/9584/2/20110518%20Halcrow%20Pacific%20Pty%20Ltd%20in%20association%20with%20Zincara%20Pty%20Ltd%20-%20DBNGP%20Access%20Arrangement%20Review%20-%20Technical%20Assessment%20-%20Draft%20Review%20Report%20(Redacted).pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/3/1086/48/dampier_to_bunbury_natural_gas_pipeline__revised_a.pm
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